
 

           Register Today! 

       Join Us for Our 10th Annual  
Concerned Persons for Adoption (CPFA)  

Family Conference  
For Youth Ages 8-16 and Their Parents/Caregivers  

Saturday, October 19, 2024:  9:00 AM – 2:00 PM  
(Doors open at 8:30 AM for registration and light breakfast) 

www.cpfanj.org  
 

 
 

First Presbyterian Church of Whippany 
494 Route 10 West, Whippany, NJ  07981 

Our half-day series of workshops is open to pre-adoptive parents, adoptive parents,  
foster parents, foster children, and adoptees.   

Topics include: 
Adoption 101 

   “Can We Talk?” Parents-Only Discussion 
Identity Tree and Dreamcatcher Crafts  

Introduction to Yoga for Kids  
Sharing our Own Stories - Children’s Books by a Dad & Daughter   

Pet Time with the Pups * 
Safe but Not Scared- Digital Parenting Decoded  

Staying the Course: The Importance of Emotional Regulation for Adoptive and Foster Families  
When Adoptees Grow Up: A Conversation with Two Adult Adoptees* 

 Who am I? The Complexity of Teen Identity* and more! 
* These sessions will be for parents with corresponding sessions for youth.     

 
“Like” us on Facebook at Concerned Persons for Adoption- CPFA-NJ at https://www.facebook.com/cpfa.newjersey.3  

Check us out on Instagram at cpfa_nj (Cpfa New Jersey)  
Visit www.cpfanj.org for registration and workshop details. 

 
To register visit: https://fs17.formsite.com/cpfanj/Family/index  

FREE for current CPFA members, $25 fee per family for non-members.  
This fee will entitle your family to one year of CPFA membership. 

The conference includes a continental breakfast and pizza lunch when networking with professionals and other parents/adoptees.   
For more information, please contact 

 Michelle Mulhern, Conference Coordinator at 201-400-4465 or themulhernfamily@verizon.net   


